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Comments: Good Afternoon ,   Our family has been camping at Holland lake for over 35 years . What is being

proposed where the current lodge has sat for 74 years is heartbreaking.

The Forest Service is breaking their own regulations that all other Holland Lake structures have needed to follow

in terms of how close they can build to the shoreline -why would this project allowed.  Is the forest Service getting

money from this deal? 

 

The increased traffic, vehicle pollution, noise, population density, construction, increased fire risk/evacuation

concerns, more people on trails, a massive parking lot and expanded sewage system all suggest heavy new

impacts to a remote sensitive area that provides a unique gateway to wilderness for back country recreation and

hunting. Impacts to grizzlies and other endangered/threatened wildlife species including the Loon should

definitely be evaluated.   


